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Transplant 
Anniversary, 
Patients 

Lobby Days Program Underway Baptist Memorial Hospital's 
Heart Institute in Memphis MSTF Ambassadors have been visiting "Although many people are unaware, 
celebrated the 38th anniversary dialysis clinics throughout the MSTF service dialysis patients can often donate," Burgess 
of its transplant program and area in Tennessee, Mississippi and Arkansas in said. "We have had the opportunity to reach 
honored heart transplant and 2023 as part of a new Lobby Days program. out to DaVita, Dialysis Clinic, Inc., Fresenius heart failure survivors with a 

They set up information and registration and U.S. Renal Care patients and staff Totally '80s theme party on Oct. 
tables in the clinic lobbies and spoke to throughout this process and let them know. 27. Patients who have received
dialysis patients and staff about donation. The staff and their patients have been very left ventricular assist devices
They also let patients know that kidney welcoming, and we appreciate the chance to (LVADs) were also honored at the
transplantation is an option for some. share the message of donation with them." celebration in recognition of the
Ambassadors working with Lobby Days are More than 80% of those on the national 27th anniversary of Baptist's
part of the Kidney Kruisers Team. waiting list are waiting for a kidney. If you Mechanical and Circulatory

Community Outreach Coordinator Zola would like to join the Kidney Kruisers Team, Support (MCS) Program.
Burgess established the MSTF Lobby Days please contact Burgess at Members of the Baptist staff
program. zburgess@midsouthdonor.org. : dressed for the event. 
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MSTF Hosts Employee 
Appreciation Day 

MSTF's Annual Employee Appreciation Day was 
Oct. 26. The day featured team-building games, prizes 
and a luncheon at The Atrium at Overton Square. 
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DLA 
Zola Burgess, Community 
Outreach Coordinator, and Mary 
Beck, Community Relations 

? Coordinator, traveled to St. Pete 
Beach, FL, for the 2023 Donate 
Life America (DLA) Annual 
Conference Nov. 13-16. 

Kevin Shaw,
Manager of Family
Care -Tissue, and
Dr. Telisa Franklin,
Multicultural
Relations
Coordinator,
represented MSTF
at the 31st Annual
AMAT Conference
in Baltimore, MD,
Oct. 3-6. AMAT is
the Association for
Multicultural
Affairs in
Transplantation.
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